
         

 

COVID19 (CORONAVIRUS) UPDATE - CITY OF AVON LAKE RECREATION DEPARTMENT 

 

The City of Avon Lake has been working with county and state health officials regarding the 

COVID19 (Coronavirus).  The Governor of Ohio has mandated social distancing and closures 

during this difficult time.  Until the Governor of Ohio releases new directives reducing 

mandates and after careful consideration and for the safety of our residents, the following 

precautionary measures are being taken: 

Update 5/15/20 

 Yesterday, 5/14/20, Governor DeWine outlined reopening up pools and noncontact 

sport activities in the state of Ohio.  The City of Avon Lake is waiting for the guidelines to 

be released from the state for reopening pools and noncontact sport programs so we 

can review the necessary safety, capacity and social distancing protocols required in 

order operate the facilities and programs.  Once we have had a chance to thoroughly 

review, the administration will then make decision if/when the pool and fields will 

open.  We anticipate having this information next week.  

The City of Avon Lake will continually monitor the most current updates and information on the 

Coronavirus which is provided by the Centers for Disease Control and the Board of Health which 

could result in change to the currently tentative re-open date of our facilities, programs and 

activities.    

Our goal by taking this course of action is to limit the opportunity for exposure as well as 

maintaining a safe, healthy place for our participants, residents and staff. 

Information regarding the Coronavirus can be found at: 

Centers for Disease Control:  www.cdc.gov  

Lorain County Public Health:  https://www.loraincountyhealth.com/coronavirus 

http://www.cdc.gov/
https://www.loraincountyhealth.com/coronavirus

